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Hello, 
Thanks for having us present today. It meant a lot to the students to be able to present in a real-world 
context. The students names are in the file name of each jpg.  

all the best,    

E.A. (Zab) Hobart 
Assistant Professor

  

Department of Design 
Faculty of Fine Arts 
York University 
design.yorku.ca

  

zab@yorku.ca

  
From:    Zab * York <zab@yorku.ca>
To:    <edc@toronto.ca>
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